From: John Richardson

To: Shields, Ann

Cc: Vencelin Harris; Laura Selmer; Lance Norris; Jim Orr
Subject: Status Update for 828 MLK Jr Blvd Property

Date: Thursday, June 21, 2018 4:27:00 PM

Hi Ann,

In response to John Walch’s request, | am sending an update about the Town’s work related to the
828 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd property (existing Police Station property). As we discussed with you
and John by phone on Monday, we are currently evaluating the option of submitting a Brownfields
application for the site.

We will send another update in the next 45-60 days.
Please let me know if there’s anything else you need from us.

Thanks,
John
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John Richardson, Community Resilience
Officer
405 Martin Luther King Jr Bivd. | Chapel Hill NC 27514
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